
Grangetown Primary School 
 

WEEKLY UPDATE  
 

‘Keeping parents informed’ 

Friday 16th September 2022 

Our Home from Home After School Care Club 

 Amazing value - only £2.50 per session. 3.15-5.00 Mon-Fri. 
Max 12 places. Reception to year 6. 

 Children who attend should bring a snack & a drink. 

 Call our Office to book in advance (814 9820), or pop in. 

Reminders 
 

Let’s be in school on time! 
 For Reception to Year 6 the bell goes at 8.50am. 

 Our 3 year old Nursery starts at 9.00am. 

 Little Butterflies doors open 8.45am. 

 Year R-2 finish at 3.15pm, years 3-6 finish at 3.20pm. 
 

Remember 
 If your child is absent, please immediately inform the school by telephone. 

This ensures that the absence will not be ‘unauthorised’.  
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RNH: 95% 3HC: 99.4% 6VS: 94.1% 
 

Whole School: 
93.6% 

 

Our Target is  
96% 

 

 
1CT: 94.4% 4LM: 92.4% 6SH: 97.0% 

2NR: 97.7% 5AM: 89.1%  

3BB: 94.4% 5AW: 98.4%  

 

Champion  Attenders 
this week -  3HC! 

Average whole school 
attendance so far this 
school year: 92.6% 

Attendance this week (Monday 12th- Friday 16th Sep 2022 ) 

 

 

Breakfast Club: 7.45-8.50 daily - great value at just £1.20 
per child, please book in advance via the Office. 



   The Week Ahead: Mon 19th - Fri 23rd September 2022 

Every Day of the week: 
 Could parents please make sure children 

wear their school uniform everyday 
 Learning at Home - please read with your 

child every day, and/or encourage your child 
to read, and fill in the Home-School Diary.  

 Breakfast Club - 7.45 to 8.45 (£1.20 per day)  
 No jewellery/chewing gum/sweets in school 
 Could all uniform be labelled with their name 

Monday 19th September 
 

Bank holiday - 
school closed 

Tuesday 20th September 
 Breakfast Club (7.45-8.50)£1.20 

per session 
 Year 1 & Year 4 visit to St.           

Aidan’s church 
 Year 5AW Swimming 
 Reception & Year 5 PE 
 Home from Home After School 

Care Club (3.5-5.00) (£2.50 per 
session) 

Wednesday 21st September 
 Breakfast Club (7.45-8.50) £1.20 

per session 
 Year 1 PE 
 Home from Home After School 

Care Club (3.5-5.00) (£2.50 per 
session) 

Thursday 22nd September 
 Breakfast Club (7.45-8.50)£1.20 

per session 
 Year 3 PE  
 Home from Home After School 

Care Club (3.15-5.00) (£2.50 per 
session) 

Friday 23rd September 
 Breakfast Club (7.45-8.50)£1.20 

per session  
 Year 2 & Year 4 PE 
 Sports leader session for Year 5 
 Home from Home After School 

Care Club (3.5-5.00) (£2.50 per 
session) 

 
 
 

For on going updates, see: www.grangetown.sunderland.sch.uk 
 

Our main social media is Facebook (3 pages): 
Grangetownprimary      LittleButterfliesGPS     MessyPlayGrangetown 

 

We sometimes use Twitter: Grangetown_PS 



News, Messages, Reminders! Week beginning Mon 19th September 
 
 

Bank holiday 
School will be closed on Monday 19th September for the Bank  Holiday. The  
children will return back to school as normal on Tuesday 20th.  
 

Year 1 and Year 4 visiting St Aidan's Church  
On Tuesday 20th September Year 1 will be visiting the Church on the morning 
and Year 4 will be visiting on the afternoon. This is linked to our RE lessons on 
Baptism and Belonging. The children need a warm coat and do not require     
anything else. 
 

Swimming 
On Tuesday afternoon Mrs Wight’s class will be going swimming. Please make 
sure your child has their swimming costume/trunks and a towel 
 

Sports Leaders 
The Y5 children will be taking part in Sports Leader training on Friday 23rd     
September and will need to wear their PE that day. If the weather is fine they 
maybe outside so tracksuit bottoms maybe more suitable than shorts. They will 
still have PE earlier in the week for as usual. 
 

PE Kits 
Please ensure your child wears the correct PE kit. This includes a white t-shirt, 
black shorts or tracksuit bottoms. Children should not be wearing crop tops.  
 

Little Butterflies 
Please could all children bring in a spare change of clothes as they may get 

messy or wet when playing outdoors.  
 

SAFC Fitness Family Learning: Tuesday 27th September 1.15-3.00 
Year 1, 2, 3 parents have received a letter inviting them to take part in a fitness 
family learning course lasting 8 weeks, every Tuesday, starting 27th September. 
This is a fabulous opportunity to work in school alongside your child! Please bring 
your reply slips in to the Office or to Miss Tose. 

Dates for your Diary  

Mon 19th September -  School closed for Bank Holiday 
Tuesday 20th September - Year 1 & Year 4 visit to St.Aidan’s church 
Friday 23rd September - Y5 Sports leaders session in school - PE kit needed. 
Tues 27th September - Reception walk to Backhouse park 
Tues 27th September -  Family Learning course starts  
Wed 5th October - Year 1 walk to Backhouse park  
Tues 11th October - morning Nursery walk to Backhouse park 
Thurs 13th October - afternoon Nursery walk to Backhouse park 
Fri 14th October - Reception walk to Asda  
Fri 21st October - School breaks up for half term 
Mon 31st Oct - Staff Training Day (Mathematics / Autism Awareness) - school closed. 
 

Also see: https://grangetown.sunderland.sch.uk/Calendar/  
 



Happy Birthday to you! 
 
 

Juliette Atkinson, Lilly-Mae Gibson, Pip Hall,  
Joshua Maskill,  Dwayne Nesbit -Ferry, Jayden Ord, 

Elijah Smith, Lydia-Mae Tait, Ethan Smith  
& Maddison Storey 

This week’s Achievers’ Award Winners 

 
Miss Tose’s class: Gabriella & Zidane 

Mrs Robert’s class: Evie & Logan 
Mrs Beetham & Mrs Bracknall’s class: Lenny & Chloe 

Miss Cassidy’s class: Henry & Bob 
Mrs Millican’s class: Harley & Evie-Leigh 
Miss McLoughlin’s class: Isaac & Amelia 
Mrs Wight’s class: Savannah & Jayden 

Miss Stell’s class: Christian & Henry 
Miss Hunter’s class: Ky-Ryan & Misha  

French: Freya & Jayden 
 

Remember: at Grangetown, we are ALL Achievers! 

From this coming week, we will be singing Happy Birthday 
in Assembly to all of our weekly birthday boys & girls! There 

will also be a cake for those children!  


